
Committee Assignments - C4  B

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Vice-Mayor David Richardson  
DATE: January  20, 2022
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD AND QUALITY OF LIFE
COMMITTEE TO DISCUSS THE SAFETY OF PROTECTED BIKE LANES.

BACKGROUND/HISTORY
Recently, I have seen reports of bicyclists expressing concern with the installation of
“armadillos” or “zebras” along the Venetian Causeway and other locations.. I would like for the
Committee to discuss the issue and ask the administration to provide the Committee with any
safety studies available.

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA
N/A

Applicable Area
Citywide

Is this a "Residents Right
to Know" item, pursuant to
City Code Section 2-14?

 Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?

No  No  

Legislative Tracking
Vice-Mayor David Richardson

Page 112 of 2276


